
 On the 4th of June (3rd Apr 2012)

On the 4th June, not only will you be able to elect a selection of politicians to represent us in the European
Parliament and one to represent the whole town in the County Council, you will also have the chance to elect
two for the Town Council. The Town Council bit will only apply if you live in the 'Castle' ward.

This leaves me with a bit of a quandary. The area from Lower Kings Road to Bank Mill Lane used to be in
Berkhamsted 'East' ward (together with Sugar Lane to Kings Rd/Butts Meadow), which I represented as an
Independent from 1995 to 1999 on both the Town and Borough Councils.

I like to think I represented residents well, with a regular newsletter (by regular - up to 4 times a year!) as well
as a political column in the 'Berkhamsted Review'.

If you would like an 'Independent' representative back on the Town Council and to represent the Town on the
County Council, then I really need some help to get literature etc. Out

If  you  would  like  to  be  reminded  what  I  actually  do  and  have  done,  visit  my  web  site  at
http:\\www.normancutting.com, send me an e-mail to normancutting@aol.com with either a query or offer of
help (money would be nice, but 'foot-soldiers' would help my feet!).

My address and telephone number are along the bottom of this leaflet.

COME ON - I CAN'T BE WORSE THAN WHAT WE HAVE CURRENTLY!

Remember, I've worked in the area all my life, born at West Herts Hospital, and currently live about 500 yards
from where I first came to the town - screaming and yelling aged 2 weeks old!


